[bookmark: _GoBack]“While it is always good to see our state’s unemployment rate down to single digits, we must not forget about underemployed Nevadans – those working one or more part-time jobs and working fewer hours with lower wages. As I travel the state or host telephone town hall meetings, I hear the concerns from fellow Nevadans. They are frustrated and they believe the economy is still unsteady,” said Senator Dean Heller. “No doubt, with real unemployment hoovering in the double digits, there is much work to be done in order to get Nevadans and all Americans back to work in good-paying jobs.”

